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I’'m a lifetime resident of New Mexico and senior citizen, who purchases the annual pass to camp the pass is very
convenient allows me to enjoy the state parks which are supported in part by my taxes.I would suggest that this
pass only be available to New Mexico residents if it is being abused and causing a significant loss in revenue which
I believe is not support by your own data . Second. If these passes are under valued I believe that a adjustment in the
fees is warranted. Third just because other states don’t offer their residents a annual pass option is no reason for the
New Mexico state parks to follow. Maybe the state parks should take a look at how the state Game and fish handle
their resources and charge a premium to out of state visitors that use our resources Sincerely, John W Collings
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